
 
 

                                                                                    
 

 

                                                                                                                                                 

24th May, 2020  
Dear Parents 

The AS/A Level results will be published on 11th August 2020 and will be analyzed in school 
immediately with regard to students wishing to return to AUS for Year 13.  

Registration and admission to Year 13, including those external candidates coming from other 
schools, will begin on Monday 17th August and every student must come to school with a parent, 
along with a copy of their Statement of Results and the full fees on one of the days shown below.  

* Monday 17th August to Thursday 27th August 2020                          8.30am-1.00pm                   
 

On Thursday, 29th August, all registered students will be allocated to classes and timetable 
produced in readiness for their arrival on the first day of the new Academic Year, Tuesday 1st 
September 2020.   

Thursday 29th August will also be the deadline for fees to be paid, so that all students can take 
their seats and begin their studies without delay. Details of the fees will be on the School website. 
Admission will only be CONFIRMED once the final AS/A level examination results are verified and 
the Sixth Form fees have been paid in full. 

All current Year 12 students who have achieved at least a D Grade in their AS papers, have to come 
and register with the Administration Team in the Sixth Form Library. Anyone who does not 
achieve the required Grades for Year 13, will be required to make a special appointment to 
consider their requests 

We wish you well for the remainder of the Summer, and look forward to seeing the results in 
August. If you have any difficulties with the above arrangements, please contact Ms. Srilata 
(sixthformadmissions@arabunityschool.ae) as a matter of urgency before 30th June. 
 
Due to the current Covid-19 PANDEMIC, all the above arrangements will be dependent on UAE 

Government Guidelines. Please check the School Website for updated Admission Procedure. 

 

For Arab Unity School 
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